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Dear Year 6 Parents and Carers,

Welcome to Year 6!

| am beyond excited to be teaching your child this year and look forward to a memorable final year
of learning for Year 6 2022. | loved every opportunity | had with Year 5 last year which makes it a
pleasure to be with them full-time for 2022

Teaching your child is a tremendous responsibility and | will do my best to ensure that each
student has a safe and motivating learning experience this year. We are partners in the learning
process and | look forward to sharing successes in the classroom with you, as well as hearing of
successes from home. These, along with areas of the student's next steps, will be shared via
Seesaw on an ongoing basis.

| look forward to meeting as many families as possible online during the Meet the Teacher
Evening on Tuesday 8% February 5.30pm - 6:00pm. During this event | will outline the learning
program, homework expectations and school procedures. You will be required to have a Zoom
account to access the session. Meeting ID: 632 4665 1381 Passcode: 519369

Throughout the year | will communicate through many different forms and look forward to
discussing your child’s learning goals and progress at parent teacher conferences. | encourage
you to contact me if you have any questions or concerns at any time. Please email the school
melrosepk-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au or write a note to me so that | can become aware of your
child’s needs as quickly as possible.

A stationery list was sent home with student reports at the end of last year. Please assist your
child to be ready for class by providing all items on the list by the end of this week.

Should your child be required to isolate at home, a learning from home package can be found on
the school website to provide continuity of learning.

| hope to see you at the Meet the Teacher evening and look forward to working with you and your
child for a successful learning year.

Regards,

Mr Max Brennen
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